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Monday 7th November
Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers,

We are writing to you regarding an exciting opportunity for your child to experience. Year 4 children from Newport Junior School will visit Blists Hill Victiorian Town and Museum to complete a History field trip and they will have the opportunity to experience life in the Victorian era, following their History topic.
We have booked this visit for Wednesday 23rd November 2022.  Children will arrive at school and leave at normal time. (Please ensure children are in school promptly at 8:45am as we will need to leave at 9am).
All children will require a packed lunch on this date (if your child is in receipt of Free School Meals staff will order a packed lunch from our kitchen for your child). 
Your children will need to wear school uniform, a coat and maybe hat and gloves, weather dependant. The cost of this trip will be £16 and this includes entrance to the museum, a candle dipping workshop and the coach cost. 
Unfortunately if not enough funds are collated then the trip will not go ahead.

All permission slips and payments are available on your ParentPay account.

Best wishes
Mr Marsh, Mrs Jukes and Mr Parker




